
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 10/25/2018 8:00:00 AM

First name: Walker

Last name: Stephens

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Motorized vehicles(mainly snowmobiles) do no harm to the habitat of the area when proper snow

conditions permit, I have ridden many zones in the chugach and without a doubt there are memories that will last

forever. To close such areas for us as a snowmobile community would be harsh. There's two sides to everything,

but don't take the tree hugging, Patagonia wearing automated bots opinions over true Alaskans inputs.

 

Thank you.
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